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We are asking you to take part in a 
survey and/or online focus group 

meetings/interviews.

We hope that our findings will 
help to improve the way health 

and social care is delivered.

We are looking to understand the experiences of 
families from ethnic minorities who have a child 

with a diagnosis or suspected diagnosis of a 
neurodevelopmental disorder e.g. autism, ADHD, 

OCD, Tourette’s.

We are looking for education professionals

with experience working with ethnic 
minority groups in their profession, in 

relation to supporting 
neurodevelopmental disorders

e.g.,

Education Professionals supporting 
parents/children from ethnic 

minority groups with 
neurodevelopmental disorders!

If you’d like to take part in an interview or focus group, please 
email the team at EXPAND@nottingham.ac.uk

Use this link/QR code to take 
part in the survey: 

https://tinyurl.com/Education-
EXPAND
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